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Thank you for creating this bill. I am in support of this passing as it is bi-partisan and 

good for all Oregons. It eliminates many ways Oregonians have found to cheat during 

past elections and this will move toward creating a 'true the vote' election. Again 

thank you for creating an opportunity to vote on this in the next election. 

Susan Louthan - Newberg 


